
 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our ref: CWi/CSC 

 

 

6 March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We are excited to announce that our upcoming Easter Disco that is just around the corner and the 

preparations are well underway! The Easter disco will take place on Tuesday 19th March 2024.   

 

Both Easter Balls will take place in the KS2 Hall, yet due to the number of children in school and our KS2 hall 

capacity, we will be splitting the disco into two with the timings as follows: 

 

• Nursery, Reception, Years 1 and 2 - 3.30 pm – 4.30 pm  

• Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 - 4.45 pm – 5.45 pm 

 

Tickets will be on sale on ParentPay at a cost of £3 and will include entrance to the disco, an easter goodie 

bag and unlimited juice throughout the disco. Ticket sales will close on Friday 15th March, so that we can 

prepare items in advance. 

 

If children wish, they are able to dress in their favourite party outfit. Children will be expected to be picked up 

from school as normal in KS2 and then return for their designated party time. In KS1 they will go straight to their 

party so please bring party clothes in a labelled bag.  

 

Please ensure that there is a responsible adult to collect your child after the Easter Disco. This includes the 

children in Year 5 and 6 who usually walk home independently. Keep an eye out on DoJo nearer the time to 

find out which door in the KS2 building children will be dismissed from to make collection easier.  

 

Thank you in advance for your support, and we look forward to creating unforgettable memories at the Easter 

Disco together! 

 

Thank you for you continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Mrs C Wilby 

Associate Principal 


